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Summer Term is drawing to a close, but there is no sign of slowing at Eccleston Mere! Last week, the Summer Fayre was a huge
success, whilst we have continued to have much sporting success, this time across the Y3/4 Quadkids team.

Year 6 returned from their residential to PGL last week, having enjoyed a rare visit in the glorious sunshine. Looking ahead, we now
look forward to the Year 4 visit to the Liverpool World Museum and the Y2 visit to Quarry Bank Mill.

Sports days have proved a little more problematic this year—we apologise for the last minute cancellation of the Y3/4 Sports Day,
and we cross our fingers that the Y5/6 event will be able to go ahead.

Mr Mugan

Y6 PGL Residential Visit

Year 6 children had a fantastic time at PGL. During the residential, children abseiled, kayaked
and took part in an archery activity, amongst other activities. The staff commented on the
children’s excellent behaviour overall, stating it to have been one of the most enjoyable PGL visits

of recent years. Mrs Drury was delighted to have taken such a delightful group of children on
what will be her last visit to PGL.

Sporting Successes

Congratulations to our Y3 / 4 ‘Quadkids’ team (right), who continued our remarkable
run of sporting success, finishing first place in this event.

I would also like to extend congratulations to our KS2 rugby team, who finished in first
place in their competition, unbeaten and without conceding a single try!
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Thank you to our PTA and staff members who worked so hard to ensure that the Summer Fayre was yet another memorable
evening. We are grateful to all ho give up their time to make sure that events such as this are possible.

It was lovely to see so many families there, in support of school. The children had a great time, with many new activities as part of
this year's fayre. We will notify parents of the total money raised, in the coming days.

Spanish Day

On Wednesday (3rd July), we are holding a Spanish day in school. Children are invited to come into school wearing the colours of

any Spanish speaking country (there are plenty of options). They will be taking part in various different, Spanish themed activities
as part of this event, aimed at raising the profile of Spanish culture within school.

Superstar Learner Award Politeness Award Dates for Your Diary

YR Sophia H & James C Alice Mc & Ronny M Y5/6 Sports Day—Tues 2nd July at 1:45pm 94.13%
Y1 Renelle T & Teddy McJ Drew G & Annabelle F Sl e EnsE il esy
Y4 Liverpool Museum—Tues 2nd July (all day)
Y2 Lillie R &Emily M Agnes S & Chloe R
94.71%
. . Spanish Day—Weds 3rd July (all day)
Y3 Seth F & Charlie S Georgia S & Isaac B School attendance this year!
Y4 Emme N Leah X Y2 Quarry Bank—Thurs 4th July (all day)
96%
Y5 Mason H & Luis H Ella K & Penny K 0

Y6 Rainford Visit— Fri 5th July (all day) School target

Y6 Adeline M & Charlie H Oscar B & Aiva A



